
October 24, 2014 
 
 
VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL 
 
 
Ms. Beth Landale, P.E., Project Manager 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates                      
14496 Sheldon Road, Suite 200 
Plymouth, MI 48170 
 
 Re:  Industrial User Permit Termination 

RACER Trust - Permit #RA 12-15 
2901 Tyler Road, Ypsilanti, MI 48198 

 
 
Dear Ms. Landale: 

The following letter is in regards to the request to terminate industrial user permit #RA12-15 
submitted by Conestoga-Rovers & Associates on behalf of R.A.C.E.R. Trust.  In response to this 
request, the Ypsilanti Community Utilities Authority (YCUA) conducted an on-site inspection of the 
referenced site on October 9, 2014.  Inspection and evaluation of the site confirmed that operations have 
ceased and wastewater is no longer being generated and or discharged to the sanitary sewer collection 
system.  Therefore YCUA hereby terminates industrial user permit #RA 12-15 effective 
September 25, 2014.  Please be advised that any further discharge of non-domestic or process related 
wastewater is strictly prohibited unless prior approval is granted by the YCUA.     

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me by phone at (734) 484-4600 ext. 121 or by 
email at lblackburn@ycua.org. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
LUTHER BLACKBURN, Director of Wastewater Operations/Compliance 

Ypsilanti Community Utilities Authority 
 
 
Cc:  Mr. Grant Trigger, RACER Trust 
 Mr. Sree Mullapudi, YCUA 
 YCUA File 


